



DENTAL BOARD OF CALIFORNIA

2005 Evergreen St., Suite 1550, Sacramento, CA 95815 P (916) 263-2300 | F (916) 263-2140 | www.dbc.ca.gov



August 16, 2019

Moreno Valley College Attn: Lidia Hulshof, DDS 16130 Lasselle Street Moreno Valley, CA 92551

RE: RDA Program Approval Re-Evaluation

Dear Dr. Hulshof:

The Dental Board of California (Board) is pleased to inform you that the RDA Program at Moreno Valley College was granted re-evaluation approval on August 16, 2019, 2019. Your approval number remains CA 903.

The Board will re-evaluate your program in approximately seven (7) years to determine whether continued approval should be recommended, however, as an approved program, be aware that the Board may audit your program for compliance with regulations in the event the Board deems it necessary.

Please maintain any corrections that were made in the curriculum during the reevaluation. Continue to issue certificates to each person who successfully completes the program and for each certificate course as required per regulation. Ensure record maintenance for at least five (5) years which includes coronal polish, radiation safety and pit and fissure sealants. You must inform the Board of any changes to the course content, physical facility, or faculty within 10 days of the change.

Thank you for your patience during the re-evaluation process and for your continued cooperation. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions, email Laura. Fisher@dca.ca.gov or by phone (916) 263-2211.

Sincerely,

Laura Fisher

Laura Fisher

Educational Program Coordinator